Dear Licensees:

Effective 7/1/09, there is a vacancy for an Occupational Therapy Assistant to serve as a member of the Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy.  Per the Annotated Code of Maryland Health Occupations Article, Title 10, Subsection 10-202, Board Membership, requirements are as follows:

1. Be a resident of this State at the time of nomination and appointment and for the duration of the term of the member; and

2. For at least 3 of 5 years immediately before appointment have been engaged in:

(i) Practicing occupational therapy or limited occupational therapy;

(ii) Teaching occupational therapy; or

(iii) Performing research in occupational therapy.

The Maryland Occupational Therapy Association, MOTA, will be conducting the process of receiving inquiries and processing applications.  Please note that it is not a requirement to be a member of MOTA in order to serve on the Maryland Board of Occupational therapy.  To request an application, interested parties can send an email to email.mota@gmail.com or call 410-290-3283.  All completed materials will need to be returned to MOTA by April 12, 2009.

Thank you,

Donna Ashman

Executive Director

Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy

410-402-8558

